

Bond Update June 16, 2023

- We are pleased to inform you that the track asphalt rubber mixture that was discovered has been successfully removed. With the removal of the asphalt rubber mixture, we are now able to start compacting the track surface and preparing it for the next stage of the construction process.
- We recently received and reviewed bids for the Legion Field Concession Stand and Field House Renovation project on June 13th. Unfortunately, we have had to reject all bids that were put forward due to budget and cost. We will be reposting the project advertisement during the week of June 19th.
- We are pleased to announce that a vendor has been selected for the Legion Field Demolition Project, as of June 5th. We are excited to move forward with this important project, and anticipate that it will be completed by August 2023. To ensure that everything runs smoothly, a pre-demolition meeting will be scheduled in June.